To enforce regulated parking in La Savina, call for applicants launched
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The Formentera Council has set the wheels in motion on a process to bring the total number of
parking attendants for the newly-implemented system of regulated parking in La Savina to nine.
All those interested have through 7 April to apply at the Virtual Citizens' Office (I'OAC) in order
to be considered for selection. Requirements for hire can be found on the Formentera Council
website www.cif.cat by clicking on “pbulletin board” and following the link for human resources.

As the offer overlaps with Holy Week holidays, interested individuals will have two days to
apply: next Saturday, 4 April, and Tuesday 7 April, from 9am to 2pm.

The three attendants currently employed for the task were hired in February, at which time the
process was overseen by the SOIB (Servei d'Ocupacié de les llles Balears), the job placement
service of the Balearic Islands. At that time it was announced that six additional positions would
soon be made available, the hiring for which would be handled directly by the Council itself.

Parking metres now in use

The first of April marked the beginning of a new phase in the implementation of La Savina's
regulated parking system. Starting today, attendants will patrol the area to ensure all drivers that
park in blue zone spaces have obtained the required ticket from parking metres and placed it
visibly in their vehicle. As for users of green zone parking areas, they have until 10 April, at
which point attendants will begin checking to ensure observance.




